
 

Paper Abstract:  
 

Recent scholarship has concluded that congressional committee investigations of alleged 

executive branch wrongdoing are more common during periods of divided government. In this 

paper, I review recent congressional oversight of the Bush and Obama administrations during 

periods of divided and unified government. This review of recent oversight and investigation of 

executive branch malfeasance demonstrates how polarized politics has changed the nature and 

goals of oversight. Instead of patrolling for violations of congressional intent or responding to 

fire alarms pulled by external actors, congressional oversight and investigations of the executive 

branch are motivated by party majorities seeking to protect the party’s brand. The desire to 

advance party goals has led to more partisan-style inquests and so-called “fishing” expeditions 

designed to embarrass administrations in divided government. Likewise, unified government 

dampens congressional investigatory ardor in favor of protecting friendly administrations. Our 

findings call into question much of the political science wisdom concerning oversight, and we 

provide recommendations to address the recent and troubling polarization of oversight. 
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